
Dear Howard Elementary Parents & Guardians, 

 

We’re excited about this year’s Field Day event! It is going to a fun-filled 

day for all of our students. The big day is scheduled for Friday, May 11, 

2018. This event will include a variety of fun and team-building games and 

activities. All parents are welcome to attend. As you know, in order for Field 

Day to be successful, we need the help of many parent volunteers. Below 

you will find the schedule for the day. We will need volunteers for both the 

morning and afternoon. Please return the bottom portion of this form by 

Friday, May 4, 2018. You may also sign up via Sign-Up Genius at 

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/409054BAEAF2EA6FC1-howard1 .  

We hope to see you there and we appreciate all of your support! 

---------------------------------------------------------- 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Friday, May 11, 2018  
Please return this sheet to your child’s teacher by Friday, May 4 if you can volunteer. 

 

I can help during this time: 

______8:30-11:30 Lower El 

______1:00-3:30 Upper El 

______8:30-3:30 All Day 

 

Parents Name:______________________  

 

Phone Number:_____________________ 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054BAEAF2EA6FC1-howard1

